
 

 

Dear Class of 2021: 

 

Congratulations! You have made it to your senior year. With that comes lots of exciting firsts 

and lasts, and the yearbook is here to help you celebrate those events. 

 

One of these new experiences is the tradition of senior pictures. As a senior, you are invited to 

submit a headshot from your senior picture session as your portrait picture for the 2021 

yearbook. In addition, you are also able to submit a baby picture that you would like to have in 

the yearbook as well to show how much you have grown. There are just a few guidelines to 

follow as you submit your senior portraits that you choose to have featured in the yearbook: 

 

➢ Please limit your selection to 1 senior picture and 1 baby picture 

➢ Photos should be portrait orientation 

➢ Senior portraits should be a formal headshot and should 

not include props with the subject taking up the majority of 

the frame 

➢ All photos should be labeled with your name on the back 

➢ Photos should be submitted to your RTI teacher, to Ms. Rigotti (room 326), or emailed to 

Ms. Rigotti at ​rigottia@mel-min.k12.wi.us​ by ​November 1st 

Any students who don’t submit a photo will have a headshot taken by the yearbook staff after 

the submission deadline. Please send any questions to me at ​rigottia@mel-min.k12.wi.us​. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Rigotti 
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